WPEA Food Drive

As in the past, WPEA is collecting food for our local food
banks this September. You may see white paper collection bags,
which were placed on chairs during Opening Day, at various
locations in department offices. Once filled with donations,
these bags should be returned to any WPEA shop steward before
September 30. They can also be returned during the annual
WPEA barbecue on September 19 in front of Scarpelli Hall.
Thank you all for your donations!
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